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Dear Parents, 
 
Occasionally your child may require first aid during the day.  For these occasions, we maintain a 
limited supply of first aid products.  Please complete the following form and return it with 
enrollment materials. 
 
 
Child’s Name:  

 

 
I/we give permission for my child to have these first aid products administered when deemed 
necessary.  Please indicate with a check mark any/all items your child may receive. 
 
 

 Hydrogen Peroxide (abrasions) 

 Band aids 

 Anti-itch crème (hydrocortisone) 

 Triple Antibiotic Ointment (Bacitracin, 
Neomycin Sulfate, Polymyxin B Sulfate 
for abrasions) 

 Sterile Eye Wash 

 
 
No other medication will be given at SPP by the SPP staff *.  Examples of this include but are not 
limited to: breathing treatments, sunscreen, motrin / ibuprofen, antibiotic, or allergy medicine.   
 
*This policy does not pertain to inhalers & epi pens used during life threatening situations.   
 
When there is a Rescue Inhaler, Benadryl or an Epi Pen that will be kept in the classroom for 
emergencies, a form including doctor instructions for when to administer Rescue Inhaler, 
Benadryl or Epi Pen, dosage amount, doctor signature and parent signature and date must be 
included along with the Epi pen in the original box with the pharmacy label and pharmacy labeled 
Benadryl and Rescue Inhaler to be stored in the classroom. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Parent or Guardian Name (please print) 
 
 
____________________________________ _____________________ 
Parent or Guardian Signature  Date 
 
 


